
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 5 Tuesday 6 Wednesday 7 Thursday 8 Friday 9 

 NEW Dinner 

Menu week 3 

 8.30 am KS2 

tickets Xmas 

performance 

available 

 3.15-4.15 pm  

Disney Stars  

 

 8.20 am Happiness 

Team Meeting 

 8.20 am Innov8  Team 

Meeting 

 2.15 pm KS1 Christmas 

Performance entry by 

ticket only (children 

welcome) 

 2.15 pm KS1 

Christmas 

Performance entry by 

ticket only (adults 

only) 

 3 pm Year 5/6 

Dodgeball 

Competition at GSHS 

 12 pm Chicken Egg 

raffle ticket sales 

 3.15 - 6.15 pm PFA 

Christmas Fair - 

everyone welcome! 

 

 3.15 pm 

Community 

Cafe  

Community Café 3.15 pm on Friday 

Following the great success of our last 

Community Café, we will be holding our next 

‘Christmas’ Community Café on Friday 9 

December from 3.15 pm.  It will be run by our 

school’s Wellbeing and Happiness Teams. 

 

Why not come along and join us for a drink 

and cakes and get to know other people in 

our school community.   We hope the café 

will offer a time to relax, have a break and 

enjoy the company.  We hope you can join 

us!   

 

 

Choir Performance on Thursday 15 December 

The school choir will be 

performing after school 

on our playground to 

raise funds for the Air 

Ambulance.  The Air 

Ambulance Charity does 

not receive any 

government funding and 

relies entirely on 

voluntary donations and 

support from 

communities like ours. 

Representatives will be on site and will have a 

card machine so that you will be able to make a 

donation by card if you prefer. 

 

Originally, the fundraising should have been at the 

Amazon fulfilment center but unfortunately, it 

wasn’t possible to go ahead so we offered to host 

it here at school. 

 

The choir have been practicing with Mr Wiebe, we 

think they sound amazing and we hope you will be 

able to stay for a little while to listen to  them. 

Value of the half term:        Kindness



  

 

Hot Chocolate and Cake 

This week’s winners are:  

 

Reception   Charlie McD  

Year 1   Ethan B 

Year 2   Oliver H 

Year 3   Fabio T 

Year 4   Alonzo L 

Year 5   Aoife M 

Year 6   Daisy C 

 

Reception Class Representative 

We’d like to thank Mrs Pendlington, current 

Year 4 Class Rep, for taking on the current 

same role for Reception class.  Please could 

Reception class parents and carers send an 

email to Mrs Pendlington on her school email 

address and she will then be able to send out 

updates and keep in touch with you all: 

intake2022@parkroad.warrington.sch.uk. 

Thank you. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please remember to send a filled water bottle in 

with your child every day.  Thank you. 

KS2 Christmas Performance - Important 

Following feedback given by parents and having 

listened to their views, we have made the 

decision to hold both KS2 performances inside.   

 

The reason for originally holding the event 

outdoors was to recreate the spirit of a 

traditional Christmas with our children singing 

around a Christmas tree.  We have taken on 

board that the weather could be inclement and 

as we want to provide an occasion for our 

children and their families to enjoy, we have 

moved the performance inside. 

 

We hope that you will all enjoy the events, and 

understand and support our decision. 

 

KS2 Performance Tickets 

Any remaining KS2 performance tickets, for the 

afternoon KS2 performance, will be available to 

collect from the school office from 8.30 am on 

Monday 5 December. There are no additional 

tickets available for the evening performance. 



   Thank You! 

The British Legion have contact us to say a 

massive THANK YOU to everyone for supporting 

the Poppy Appeal this year.  They were 

‘absolutely delighted with the amount raised’ and 

‘this will help enormously with the work that our 

organisation carries out’.  School raised £510.79, 

which is even more than last year (which was a 

record year!).  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Year Show Performers 

Ryan L (Year 6) and Zoe L (Year 3) both 

performed in 

the end of year 

show for Felicia 

Burns School of 

Dance at the 

Parr Hall on 

Friday and 

Saturday.  Ryan 

did a hip hp 

dance and Zoe 

did 3 dances 

(ballet, tap and 

hip hop).   

 

Well done for 

this 

performance! 

 

 

Picture News 

The Picture News topic is 

 

 ‘Are television channels as important as they 

once were?’ 

This year, the BBC (British Broadcasting 

Corporation) marks 100 years of broadcasting.  

The first daily radio broadcasts began at 6pm on 

14 November 1922.  TV hadn’t been invented 

then and it was another 14 years until the BBC 

started broadcasting regular programmes on 

television.  Lord John Reith was the BBC’s first 

boss and wanted broadcasting to be taken 

seriously.  He said that the BBC should ‘inform, 

educate, entertain’ - in that order.  Before 

children’s television, there was a children’s radio 

programme that began in 1922, soon after the 

BBC was set up.  It was called Children’s Hour 

and was on between 5 and 6 o’clock every 

afternoon. 

 

Things to talk about at home: 

 

* What devices do you use to watch 

entertainment? 

* What do you like to watch? 

* Ask others at home, what do they watch 

now and what did they like to watch when 

they were younger? 

 

 



 
After School Clubs 

Details of the After School clubs on offer for next half term can be found below.  All of the clubs will be 

available to book via Parentpay at 4 pm on Sunday 4 December.  It may take a couple of minutes for 

them all to appear so please be patient.  All clubs will begin week commencing Monday 9 January 

2023. 

 

Please note that clubs are being offered to Reception class this time. 

 

The charge for 5 sessions is £2.50 per child per club (ie 50p a session).  Please only sign up if you can 

attend each week as there will be no refunds if your child is unable to attend a session.  

 

Football, running and hockey clubs will be outside unless the weather is bad.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**** Please make sure you add an emergency contact and       

who will be picking up your child in the NOTES field on Parentpay  

WITHOUT THIS THEY WILL NOT BE ABLE TO STAY AT THE CLUB ****  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day Clubs Years Time Collect from Dates 

Tuesday  

Performing Arts R, 1, 2 3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance 10/1 - 7/2 

Football 50/50 

split boys/girls 
3, 4, 5, 6 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 10/1 - 7/2 

Wednesday  

Choir 

Current group 

(no need to 

sign up) 

3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance 
 Starts 11/1, 

ongoing 

Football R, 1, 2 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 11/1 - 8/2 

Thursday  

Running 3, 4, 5, 6 3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance 12/1 - 9/2 

Crochet 5 and 6 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 12/1 - 9/2 

Multisports R, 1, 2 3.15 - 4.15 pm Main entrance 13/1 - 10/2 

Friday 

Hockey 3, 4, 5, 6 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Gate 13/1 - 10/2 



 Christmas Fair Thursday 8 December from 3:15 - 6:15 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are able to give a little bit of your time to help us at the Christmas Fair, please could you sign up on this 

link https://volunteersignup.org/RK3AD.  We currently don’t have enough helpers to run the fair. 

 

Tickets for our general Christmas raffle are now on sale.  Prizes include: a family ticket for Warrington  

Wolves, a beauty hamper, jewellery, a horse riding lesson and much more. Tickets cost £1 each and the 

letters including the tickets will be in the children’s bookbags today. Please complete the tickets you wish to 

buy and return them to school on or before Thursday 8 December. The draw will take place on Friday 9 

December and winners will be contacted over that weekend.  

 

Christmas Disco 

The Christmas disco is being held on Thursday 15 December.  

 

KS1 is 4:30 - 5:30 pm with doors 

opening at 4:15 pm 

KS2 is 6 - 7 pm with doors opening from 5:45 pm 

 

This is a WRISTBAND ONLY event and anyone wishing to attend must pre-order their wristband to secure 

their place - please remember, there will be NO on the door sales.  The order links will close shortly so that 

wristbands can be sent home.  The cost per wristband is £3.50 per child which includes entry, hotdogs, drinks 

and fun/prizes.  The links to purchase wristbands and to volunteer at either disco can be found below. 

 

Wristband link: https://park-road-pfa.sumupstore.com  

ks2 link: https://volunteersignup.org/XQPHR   

Ks1 link: https://volunteersignup.org/CKM8Y   

 

There will be pocket money toys, snacks and glow stick/light up items on sale at the discos.  

 

Craft Club 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Craft Club this half term.  We had a great time and we hope the 

children enjoyed it as much as we did! 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Kelly 

PFA Chair 

https://volunteersignup.org/RK3AD
https://park-road-pfa.sumupstore.com
https://volunteersignup.org/XQPHR
https://volunteersignup.org/CKM8Y
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